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I object to the proposed Mount Piper Energy Recovery Project (Recyclable
materials burning) at the Mount Piper Power Plant, State Significant
Development (55D8294).

It would be a major emitter of greenhouse gases. Toxic ash and gases
produced by the proposed incinerator would poison both the air and the
waterways of the Blue Mountains and Sydney Water.

This proposed incinerator would produce far more CO2 per unit of energy
generated than coal or oil or gas fired power stations.
The incinerator could destroy plastics and paper which should be reused.

Ash from burning waste is toxic and must be disposed of as intractable waste
in a lined cell. Proximity to the Cox's River means that the site is a threat to the
supply of Drinking Water for Warragamba Dam and Sydney.

A large fleet of rubbish trucks would cause great disruption and negatively
impact the Blue Mountains community: Usually in the early morning the Great
Western Highway and the Bells Line of Road would expect a convoy of smelly
trucks.
I have not made political donations or gifts totalling $1,000 or more.

This proposal must be rejected.

Yours sincerely,
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Ian Hamilton Tanner 13 Millwood Avenue, Chatswood West NSW 2067
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